
    Welcome to a new 
& different dance season

We are very excited to be back teaching dance and having students in the building.  A 
special welcome to those who are new with us and a welcome back to those returning for 
another season.  This new season has presented many challenges.  We appreciate your 
patience as we continue to make improvements to our procedures during COVID-19.  If you 
haven’t read our protocols or seen the video we encourage you to do that at your leisure.  
Those can be found on the homepage of our website, ginnysdanceworks.com.  We have 
been amazed at how well the kids have adapted to all the new changes at the studio.  The 
little ones have all shown remarkable independance.  Kudos to them and to the parents!  
We are so proud of them.   Our monthly newletter will now be going home with students.  
We will continue to email it as well as post in on the website and parent portal.  If at anytime 
you have questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  We are here to help.  
If your not receiving the email newsletter please contact us to update your email.

TUITION POLICY
Yearly tuition can be made in monthly payments September through May.  Tuition 
payments are due the first lesson of each month.  We accept cash, check or charge.  
Auto pay can be set up thru your parent portal and is run on the 5th of every month.  
This is an easy way to make sure your payment is on time.  A late fee of $20 is added 
to any balance on your account that is not paid by the 15th starting in October.  If 
yearly tuition is paid IN FULL by September 30, 2020 you will receive 2 free tickets to 
our annual recital in June.  

DRESS CODE
Leotard and tights are required for every class.  Please make sure you have the 
proper shoes for each class.  Our Dancewear Shoppe carries all you need and more.  
We will make sure you have the right shoe and size for your feet.  Never wear your 
dance shoes outside and remember that shorts are NOT allowed in combo class or 
ballet classes. (Does not apply to boys)  As the weather turns cooler, please have 
your dancer wear clothes over the leotard and tights.  For more information on our 
dress code, please see the dress code page on our website. 

PARENTS:
Please drive slowly and stay alert in our parking lot.  When class lets out there are 
lots of kids crossing to get to their cars.  For the safety of all our dancers please 
follow the flow of traffic. Also be sure the luggage tag gets put on their dance bag with 
first and last name.  Still need a tag?  Please let us know.
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